
In June 2017, Council adopted 
the Shepparton Railway Precinct 
Master Plan (Master Plan), which 
outlines potential improvements for 
the Shepparton Railway Precinct to 
provide an attractive and practical 
gateway into Shepparton for 
current and future users.

The first stage of the implementation 
of the Master Plan has begun with 
the preparation of concept plans 
for a pedestrian overpass, and a 
network of shared pathways, which 
would provide enhanced pedestrian 
and cycling connections from the 
Railway Station to the CBD and 
Victoria Park Lake.

The implementation of any overpass 
would be funded and constructed 
by the State government. The 
preparation of concept plans 
simply seeks to better understand 
the options and constraints, and 
ultimately the costs, of constructing 
an overpass and the shared paths.

Further information, including 
Frequently Asked Questions, is 
available at the link below.

The plans can be inspected, free of 
charge, during office hours at the 
Council’s offices at 
90 Welsford Street, Shepparton, 
or may be downloaded from 
Council’s website:

www.greatershepparton.com.au/

council/consultation/shepparton-

railway-station-pedestrian-overpass-

and-shared-pathway-linkages

Submissions can be made in the 
following ways:

⊲⊲ the online form on Council’s 
website

⊲⊲ e-mail to 		  	
council@shepparton.vic.gov.au

⊲⊲ post to Greater Shepparton 
City Council, Locked Bag 1000, 
Shepparton VIC 3632

Shepparton Railway Station 
Pedestrian Overpass and 	
Shared Pathway Linkages

For more information, contact Council’s Strategic Planning Team 	

(03) 5832 9730  |  www.greatershepparton.com.au                  

You can view the design and have your say up to 18 February 2019


